
 

YEAR OF COMPASSION 

24 October 2023 
 
 
 
Dear St Joseph College families 
 
GLOBAL FEE SCHEDULE 2024 
 
Please read the following information carefully. 
 
Key Points 

• Inflation Index – 7.0% 

• Fee increase 2024 – 5.0 % 
 
Each year, the college works hard to ensure financial stability while keeping fees to a minimum. The decision to 
raise fees is taken with careful consideration of the resource needs of the college balanced against the capacity of 
families to contribute and the general economic conditions forecasted. 
 
After careful consideration by Mercy Education Limited, College Advisory Council and the College Executive team, 
the Global Fees for 2024 have been set at: 
 
Year 7 - $4734 and Years 8 to 12 - $5963. 
 
This represents a 5.0% rise and translates to $4.33 per week at year 7 ($225 per annum) and $5.46 per week 
($284 per annum) for Years 8-12. 
 
As a reminder, Global fees cover all curriculum costs of attending St Joseph’s College, including the provision of a 
fully maintained laptop, excursions and camps.  The only expenses not covered are camps with a flight 
component, Graduation and Debutante ball, College uniform, books and overseas travel.  
 
The College prides itself on the range and flexibility of help and assistance it provides to families and students in 
need. As always, if families feel they need assistance, they are most welcome to contact the College. 
 
Finally, I want to thank our St Joseph's families that have continued to support and trust us in the ongoing 
education of your children during these very trying times. 
 
If you have any queries, please don’t hesitate to contact me for a confidential discussion on 5018 8000. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 
 

Mr David Lim 
Business Manager 


